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             7/3/21 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

As you will have seen on the newsletter, I am trying to gather your opinions on school life and create better 

links with parent/guardians. Please use the link below to complete a short online questionnaire. You can 

complete one per child, or just one per family. You do not need to include your name, if you do not want to, 

however if there is something specific you feel you should mention, please do include your name in the box 

as part of the last question and I can follow it up, if necessary. I aim to hold a Parents’ Meeting on Tuesday 

15th March at 7pm in the school hall, to discuss the responses to the questionnaire and share my vision for 

the school moving forward. I look forward to meeting you all. 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/LGBDBQS                   

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mrs.K.Walsh                                                                                                                                                                         

Headteacher                                

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/LGBDBQS

